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14th October 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Scholastic Book Fair – Monday 21st – Thursday 24th October 2024  
 
Seahaven will be holding a Scholastic book fair from Monday 21st to Thursday 24th October.  
 
The book fair will be held in the library and students in years 7, 8 and 9 will have the opportunity to browse 
and buy books during one of their English lessons that week. Students who do not wish to browse the book 
fair will be able to make use of the library during this time. Year 10 and 11 will have the opportunity to view 
the books during break and lunch time. 
 
Scholastic offer a fantastic range of new titles for young readers and teens, along with a range of stationery 
at pocket money prices.  
 
This is a fundraising opportunity for our school library, as the Scholastic rewards programme delivers free 
books to the school on the basis of books sold at the fair. We have set ourselves an ambitious target of 
selling £400 worth of books, and if we meet this target, we will secure £160 worth of new books for the 
school library.  
 
Two ways to buy at the book fair: Unfortunately, we cannot take cash payment at the bookfair. 
 
You can pre-purchase a voucher for your child to spend at the bookfair at 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers. There is no need to print this book voucher. The voucher 
that is emailed to you will have a serial number. As long as your child has their voucher serial number and 
the name of the adult who bought the voucher, they will be able to spend it at the book fair.   
 
Your child can also create a wish list at the book fair and take it home. You will then be able to pay for items 
on the wish list at https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay. Your child must then return the wish list to school 
and collect any items that have been paid for. 
 
If a particular book is in high demand and sells out at the book fair, Scholastic will be able to deliver 
additional copies, and your child will be able to collect their purchase on Monday 4th November.  
 
We thank you for your support of the Seahaven book fair and, more widely, for everything that you do to 
encourage your child’s enjoyment of reading! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Tracy Newby 
Head of English 
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